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Samantha Peterson

From: Samantha Peterson
Sent: Friday, April 29, 2022 8:56 AM
To: benjamin.J.mello
Cc: Key, Kathryn E (FAA); LUCAS Sarah; PECK Heather; CLARK Cathy RB; BEACH Anthony; David Miller; W. 

Matt Rogers; Brandy Steffen
Subject: Aurora State Airport - Updated request for FAA review of draft chapter 3
Attachments: Aurora State Airport - FAA Memo 4.28.22.pdf

Good morning Ben, 
 
Please see the attached memo as a follow‐up to our earlier request for FAA review of draft Chapter 3 ‐ Aviation Activity 
Forecasts.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Samantha Peterson  | Aviation Planner/Project Manager 
Century West Engineering 
509.933.2472 | speterson@centurywest.com 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Memo 
 

 

To: 

From: 

Date: 

Project: 

Re: 

Ben Mello, FAA SEA-ADO 

Century West Engineering 

4/28/2022 

Aurora Airport Master Plan 

Aurora State Airport – Updated request for FAA to hold on reviewing the Draft Aviation 

Activity Forecasts Chapter submitted on 4/13/2022 

 
 

Century West Engineering, in coordination with the Oregon Department of Aviation, will be submitting an 
updated Draft Chapter 3 - Aviation Activity Forecasts for the Aurora State Airport Master Plan in the 
coming weeks for FAA review. This updated draft chapter will include revisions and responses to 
comments received from the Planning Advisory Committee following PAC meeting #1 (February 25, 
2022), PAC Meeting #2 and Open House (March 1, 2022), and the PAC work session (April 5, 2022). PAC 
comment period for Draft Chapter 3 closed on April 12, 2022. 

 
We will transmit a new formal review request along with the revised draft chapter in the coming weeks, 
and as such, request FAA refrain from reviewing the current Draft Chapter 3 submitted on April 13, 2022. 

 
Please let us know if you have any questions or wish to discuss. 

Thank you 
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